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Photocopier Contract

Background:
Our current contract for copier and printer services with Marco Technologies expires at this end
of this business year. We have been shopping for providers for a new contract.

Visual Edge IT is our new technology support service for our computers and network this past
year. We have been pleased with their service, and we think we will get good service and save
money by continuing with them for copier and printer service.

The complete contract with Visual Edge IT appears in the EXTRAS tab of BoardBook.
Recommended Action:

I recommend the board move to approve the contract with Visual Edge IT for copier and printer
service.



